The Board of Commissioners of the City of Hawkinsville, Georgia met in an Called
Meeting, Tuesday January 18, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. at City Hall.

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT: James Colson, Shelly Berryhill, Ken Hardy, and Ken
Clark were present. Laney Griffin was not present.

Shelly Berryhill moved to approve the agenda. Ken Hardy seconded; motion passed by
all who were present. No oppositions.

Chuck Southerland addressed the board about moving the Replica Anchor from Mile
Branch Boat Landing to an area near the new City Hali. He is wanting to have a plaque
made and talk to Mr. Otis Stanley about refinishing the anchor. Ken Clark suggested we
might want to have it displayed in the new park area across from the new City Hall.

James Colson moved for Otis Stanley to be contracted with the city to refurbish “Katie”
the 1857 Steam Engine for the price of $35,000. Ken Hardy seconded; motion passed by
all who were present. No oppositions.

ADJOURN: James Colson moved to adjourn and Ken Hardy seconded; motion passed

by all who were present. No oppositions. @/\A é@
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